
 

Maxi Freeman, Clerk, 28 March 2018 

Temple Guiting Parish Council 
 

Clerk’s Report for  
 

Thursday 5th April 2018 to Tuesday 1st May 2018 
(Points numbered according to the minutes of the last meeting.) 

 
 

4. Website. Minutes of the 7 February and 15 March have been posted to the website. Risk Assessment 
form and Model Publication Scheme also uploaded. 

5. Bidwells meeting. Clerk has circulated note of meeting with Bidwellsto the Councillors.  
 

6.   Planning. Clerk has been in touch with Gloucestershire County Council Planning office and has arranged 
an informal meeting for Parish Councillors on Friday 11th or 18th with the Senior Planning Officer 
responsible for quarries, Nick Bainton.   Informal planning visit also organised for Friday 27 April 2018. 
 

7. Finances. Clerk has amended the 2018/19 budget as per meeting and posted it to the website.     CDC 
has not responded to Clerk’s enquiry regarding the difference between their statement that Parish 
Council precepts have risen by 4.7% and the 2% increase that Temple Guitng Parish Council asked for 
and received.  
 

8. Highways.  Cllr Nigel Moor is not able to attend the TGPC Annual Meeting. 

 

9. Speedwatch update.  Clerk has contacted local Community Speedwatcgh group twice to suggest they 

might like to take advantage of the additional police resource available to report on speeding traffic in 

the parish.  No response received.  

 

Also – escalated re: post box.  Told it was closed in Janaury.  But had telecon in February.  

 
 
 

 

  


